TO: Board of Education Terry Nebelsick

Kelly Christopherson

Date: April 13, 2020

RE: Resignation – Carol Tompkins, Nutrition Director

Please accept my resignation effective on May 29, 2020. This date will be my last day of work for Huron Public Schools. It was a very difficult decision for me, but I am ready.

It is important for me to say how respected and supported I have felt throughout my 23-year career, thank you. This District has been a wonderful place to work and the people working in our District are simply the **BEST**!

I will miss all the daily interaction, the work, and most especially all of the **ABSOLUTEY AWESOME** Food Service Staff!

Thank you Huron Public School District for the career and all the opportunities given to me along the way.

Carol Tompkins

Lindsy Edwards

620 18th St SW. Huron, SD 57350 (507) 829-8606

Huron School District 150 5th Street SW Huron, SD 57350

April 13, 2020

Dear Huron School District,

To whom it may concern, I am writing this letter to inform you that I will be leaving my current position as 6^{th} grade Special Education teacher at the Huron Middle School. My resignation will become effective at the end of the school year.

After much consideration, I have decided to continue my teaching career in the Estelline School District. After teaching in the middle school special education for two years, I have decided what is best for myself is to switch to elementary special education. I have enjoyed my career working in middle school special education at Huron School District, and I will miss my fellow staff members dearly. I am thankful for the opportunity to work in your school district.

I would like to thank the Huron School District, for being such an understanding community to work with. I appreciate that you are all willing to listen to your staff and come up with solutions cooperatively to ensure the best for your faculty and students. With the help of all of you and the rest of the teaching staff, I have greatly improved as an educator, for which I am forever grateful.

I will miss the great number of personal connections that I have made over the past two years, and it is with a heavy heart that I am leaving my current position. Please accept my gratitude for helping to make my time at the Huron School District so rewarding.

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact me at my personal email address or telephone number.

Yours Sincerely,

Miss Lindsy Edwards

lindsy.edwards@k12.sd.us

(507) 829-8606